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Dear Dinda Hadi Sofyan Hrp, Pristiyono, Bhakti Helvy Rambe 

Affiliation :  Faculty of Economics and Business, University of Labuhanbatu 

 

 

Thank you for submitting a paper for consideration for the 2024 Faculty of Economics and 

Business International Conference (FEBIC) organized by Universitas Pekalongan (UNIKAL). 

We are pleased to inform you that, after the peer review, your paper is ACCEPTED. 

 

This letter serves as an invitation for you to attend the 2024 FEBIC Conference, which will be 

held on 29-30 June 2024. The conference will be conducted in a hybrid format, both at the 8th-

floor auditorium of Building F at Universitas Pekalongan and online via Zoom. The link and 

rundown will be provided in due course. 

 

Participation in the conference includes attending sessions in your areas of interest and an 

opportunity to communicate with others working in related fields. Please note that this 

invitation does not cover personal sponsorship of your stay in Pekalongan. You will need to 

secure your own funding for travel, registration, and housing expenses as needed. 

 

Important: All specific guidelines and important dates have been posted on the 

https://febic.unikal.ac.id. If you are unable to attend, your co-author may present in your place. 

 

We look forward to your attendance at the 2024 FEBIC International Conference.   

 

 

 Sincerely yours, 

On behalf of Dean of FEB UNIKAL 

Chairman of the committee FEBIC UNIKAL 

 

 

 

 

 

Meliza, S.E., M.Com., DBA 

NPP: 110413310 

Contact Number: 

Dr. Danang Satrio, S.E., M.M. (+62 857-4087-7805) 

Anggrainy Putri Ayuningrum, S.E., M.M. (+62 819-0187-0184) 
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